
Here is a project for all of those who would like to sing and be heard 
as either a soloist or a member of a worldwide singing group/choir!

 Check the link , listen to the song and sing, play or dance along!  

The pictures and videos of the participants singing/dancing 
are also part of the project.

We will start collecting videos, pictures, recorded voices 
after February break, from February 27th through March 24th.  
If you have any questions please contact to Svetlana Ionova 

at +380505627652 or email svitlana-ionova@kyiv.qsi.org  

Let us shine as KIS community again! shine

https://www.voicesaround.com/with-this-hope-in-my-heart

